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  NEWS FROM THE DIRECTOR 
 

 

Warm weather is on the way! 
 
It’s April folks.  It’s time to get your renewals paid for 2015!  These 
should have been in last month, so please get your dues paid if you 
have not already done so!  Access to newsletters will change come the 
next chapter meeting as the password will change. 
 
Please come to the next monthly meeting on April 14th and help us with 
the 2015 Wisconsin HOG Rally ideas we came up with and help get 
them finalized.  This Rally this year is the only time of the year that I 
request your help as a chapter member this year.  It is vital we have 
enough people available to help.  The Rally is on July 9-11 and we 
need people in Janesville and in Monroe! There will be a signup sheet 
at the April meeting and then be hung at Kutter for this event.  I 
consider this a very important task for this chapter for 2015.  Please 
help us out! 
 
Mobile Phone Website page for Smart Phones: 
http://www.swissvalleyhog.com/preview/mobile-home.htm 
Regular Website: 
http://www.swissvalleyhog.com 
 
That is all I have for this month.   
 
John Deackman, Director 
Swiss Valley Harley Owners Group 
H: 608-776-4111 
C: 608-214-3380 
jdeackman@centurytel.net 
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4/23/2015         Steve Lee 
 

ASSISTANT DIRECTOR  
 
 

Hello All, 
 

It's nearly spring, we've had the obligatory Wisconsin State Boys 
Basketball Tourney Snow Storm and now that's out of the way so it's 
time to ride. My bike came home in March and I put 40 miles on it but 
I plan to get more in this first week of April as it looks like a warm up. 
We have made huge strides in our state H.O.G rally plans and now it is 
time for our members to step up and volunteer time for Thursday, 
Friday and Saturday, July 9-10-11 2015. Please contact one of the 
following people to let them know when you are available. John 
Deackman and Deb, Jeff Wright, Mike and Donna Reel, Del Hein, 
Steve Lee, Steve and Jody Jacobs and Dawn Golackson. 
 

Speaking of Dawn, we owe her many thanks for getting the ball rolling 
in a big way. Thank you very much Dawn! 
 

Our part in this State wide rally is to get people to the Monroe area to 
promote Kutter Harley Davidson Shop,  enjoy our downtown  and 
surrounding area's! We will need people to be at the dealership, to 
assist on some rides and possibly be in person at Kutter Janesville. IT 
IS IMPORTANT THAT WE HAVE ENOUGH PEOPLE, PLEASE 
HELP! 
 

One last note, if you haven't registered for the rally, do so now.  You 
cannot attend unless you have registered. 
 
Jeff Wright, Assistant Director 
Swiss Valley Harley Owners Group 
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HOG Minutes – 3/10/15 
 

Meeting held at Bonnie’s. 7pm. Pledge led  by John Deackman. 
Guests: Deb and Bob Duncan From Janesville hog chapter. Deb is the 
Rally Coordinator for 2015.  
 

Dinner Ride reminder 3/19 going to Sugar River Pizza in New Glarus. 
Leave Kutter at 6:30p. 
 

Jeff W. wanted to discuss when we will have a budget meeting. It was 
decided that our next montly meeting would be the budget meeting.  
4/2015 
 

Jeff alos announced a couple of rides: 
   Ride to Elkhardt Lake for the Rocker Box Motofest June 5-7th. 
Advanced pricing until 5/27. $40 for the weekend. Swap Meet. 1 day 
ride up and back. 
 

   MotoAmerican Subway Superbike Dbl header  May 29-31. 
Advanced pricing ends May 20. Fri $20, Sat $35, Sun $35. Comfort 
Inn and Suites has rooms blocked. Get with Jeff if interested in either 
of these rides.  
 

Mike Reel announced checking balance.  
 

Andrew Kranig asked if we are going to do food for the Open house. 
We had decided previously that we would not so we are sticking with 
that. We can still do Baked Goods if we decide to and 50/50 raffle. He 
also announced a possible new member-Richard Mullen who is a 
National Lifetime member.  
 

Deb Duncan:  Discussion about the Rally and what is needed from us.  
 
 Save $5 if register by May 21st.  
 Get Rooms booked soon!!  Roadway Inn Beloit is holding 
rooms. 
 

Schedule:  (subject to change as more plans are made) 
 

Thursday:  Dealer Party/Beer Garden until 10p 

  50/50 to 4p-have until 5p to claim or rolls over to 

                           next day 

  Welcome Dinner Band 5p 

  Opening Ceremony  7p 

  Possible Ride to New Glarus Brewery 

Friday: Registration 8a 

  Cheesy Poker Run 10a-1p (Decater/Alp &  

                           Dell/Chalet/Silver Lewis) 

  Ladies Sweet Ride 11a-2p (comes to chocolate  

                           temptations in Monroe and goes into Il) 

  Patrol Demo 1p 

  Band in afternoon 

  Shuttles to hotels from grounds 

 

 

Calendar of Events:  
 

2-Months at a Glance 
 

2015 Calendar of Swiss Valley Harley 

Owners Group  

Chapter Events available online at 

www.swissvalleyhog.com 
 

 
 

--April-- 
 

14
th         Meeting – 

7:00p.m. – Bonnies 

 
18

th
          Dinner Ride - TBA      

                   Jeff Wright 

 

26
th
          Ride to Jefferson Swap Meet 

                                    Time TBA 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

 
 

--May-- 
 

12
th         Meeting – 

7:00p.m. – Bonnies 

 
16

th
          Ride to Janesville- TBA      

                   Open House 

 
 

Mobile Phone Website page: 
http://www.swissvalleyhog.com/previe
w/mobile-home.htm 

   
Swiss Valley Mobile Site QR Code. 
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HOG Minutes – 3/10/15…continued 
 

Saturday: Scenic Ride with Jeff Wild 10a-2p 

  Ladies Sweet Ride 11a-2p 

  Bands 

  Closing Ceremony at 5p 

  Possible Biker Bingo and Black Jack Casino 
 

175 have registered so far.  
 

Discussion by the chapter for questions. 
Andrew asked if there was a permit in place to ride into IL, as one is 
needed for any kind of poker run. 
 

Many concerns were expressed about none of the scheduled rides 
stopping at the Monroe Kutter and that the Cheesy Poker run is not 
long enough. We did not feel that there was enough time to spend at 
the destinations.  
Mike Reel expressed his concern with having an unguided ride if all 
the other rides are guided and very structured on time. Other 
discussion was that we still wanted to do a ride and give people the 
option of an unguided ride. Our committee will meet again next week 
(3/18 7pm at Bonnie’s) to go over more details-CeeCee and Paul will 
attend to help.  
 

Dawn suggested having a ride packet with coupons/gift certs to 
Monroe businesses. 
Deb Duncan suggested having something to raffle off at the Monroe 
Kutter. 
She stated that we need to have a plan by mid April for her approval 
and Need to stuff for registration packets by end of June. Vendor 
spaces are available 10x10 space for $50. Set up Thurs 12-7, Friday 
6a with tear down 6pm Saturday. 
She is estimating that 1500 people will register.  
Deb handed out more flyers and business cards and thanked us for 
letting her come to our meeting.  
 

Steve Lee suggested giving Hotel info for Monroe in case anyone 
wants to stay in this area, Dawn will get that info together and get it 
to CeeCee to get onto Rally website.  
 

Door Prize: Jeff W and Dave W. 
50/50:  Fred $20 
 

Respectfully submitted: 
 
 

Dawn Golackson, Secretary 
Swiss Valley Harley Owners Group 
 

 
 

Janesville/Monroe Store 

 Schedule of Events 

 
5/16/15 – Spring Open House    

Kutter – Janesville 
10am - 5pm 

 
 

For more information on above events 

go to www.kutterharley.com 

Rally Committee Information 

 

Rally Committee met on the 18th and 
the 24th.  
We have decided to lead a ride from 
Janesville to Monroe at 10am on 
Friday. There will be events going on 
at Kutter. We will have a table at 
Kutter to hand out our information on 
our raffles and rides. Dawn is putting 
together a sheet with business info 
from Downtown with deals attached to 
it that we will use for our raffles. We 
will also have a basket raffle to earn 
some money. Dawn sent a skeleton 
plan to CeeCee and the hotel info from 
Monroe. She will forward it onto Deb 
and let us know if we need to change 
anything. Also sent a copy to Paul in 
Janesville. The committee will be 
asking for volunteers to help with the 
rides and giving out info at Kutter 
during the rally. July 9-11th. Please help 
us out by signing up so we know who 
we can count on. We want to make this 
a beautiful experience for those who 
are first visiting our area. Any 
questions about our the Rally plans, 
you can get in touch with John D, 
Dawn or any other committee member.  

 


